
 

 

 
20 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
ADMISSION TO F2 SEPTEMBER 2024 
CHILDREN BORN BETWEEN 01 SEPTEMBER 2019 and 31 AUGUST 2020 
 
I am inviting you to attend a short meeting regarding your child’s admission to F2 in 
September 2024.  As some of you may be aware the Local Education Authority co-ordinates 
admissions to primary schools each year.  
 
During this meeting I will explain these arrangements which will help you help you to 
complete Wirral LA short admission form and provide details of how to apply via the Wirral 
Council’s Citizen Portal.   
 
Therefore, it is important that all parents attend this meeting. 
Wednesday 04 October 2023 at 2.30pm or 
Wednesday 04 October 2023 at 6.30pm 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher  
 
 
 


